
Daily Overview (April 3, 2020)
 
We continue with work to improve our internal processes and planning for the
upcoming weeks.

Safety:
 

Procedure masks for the purpose of social distancing have been distributed to
clinical site directors (Greg Pennington, Chrystal Barnes, Laura Benson,
Richard Wright) at the hospitals, and Michael Barber for OP sites.  These
leaders are coordinating deployment to faculty, staff and trainees. 
Statewide Shelter in Place Order is effective 6pm today
https://d3q2l9ughecwdu.cloudfront.net/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Statewide-
Shelter-In-Place-Handout-2.pdf

 
Methods:
 

System wide COVID ED powerplan released 4/3. Includes choices of 1-view &
2-view CXR as well as Chest CT/CTPE.
OP imaging requests for April have be evaluated for postponement or
scheduled continuation.  Majority are being further postponed.
Reassessing system for adjudicating procedures at Grady in order to align
radiology and OR processes.

 
Equipment:
 

Nearly complete deployment of Home Workstations.
Portable US units redeployed from non-radiology OP sites for use in COVID+
ICUs/floors will be moved in to place Wednesday 4/8.
Ongoing work with facilities engineers related to optimization of areas with
installed HEPA filters and rooms without filters at both Emory and Grady.
UV sterilization options are being developed for the purpose of reusing N95
masks.

 
Supplies:
 

Both Emory and Grady have adequate supplies of PPE and cleaning supplies. 
 

 



Staffing:
 

Ongoing work for surge planning with development of a home-workstation
group on Microsoft Teams.
Moonlighting responsibility absorbed by clinical divisions starting 4/6/2020.
Divisions continue to fine-tune on- and off-site staffing to meet clinical needs.

Kudos!



Your Wellness Committee:
 
Please mark your calendars and join the Emory GYN/OB
Wellness Committee next Wellness Wednesday, April 8 for a
virtual mask sewing class at 7:30 pm!
 
The attached flyer has the list of suggested items and Zoom info.

Radiology COVID Command Center Web Page

The Department of Radiology and Imaging Sciences is closely
monitoring the COVID-19 outbreak; and has developed a
website to provide additional information and resources to the
department's faculty, trainees, and staff.

Do You Follow Our Social Media Accounts?
 
For additional information, tips, and engagement be sure to follow us on our Instagram
and Twitter accounts.
 
If you would like to contribute to our social media accounts, please contact Mohsina
Yusuf at mohsinayusuf@emory.edu.

https://med.emory.edu/departments/radiology/about-us/rad-covid.html
https://med.emory.edu/departments/radiology/about-us/rad-covid.html
mailto:mohsinayusuf@emory.edu


https://twitter.com/emoryradiology
https://instagram.com/emoryrad

